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Dear Parents, 
 
With the advent of the monsoon and the approaching high transmission season (July to November), it becomes 
our collective responsibility to safeguard our children and community from vector -borne diseases such as 
Dengue, Chikungunya, and Malaria. These illnesses, though preventable, pose a serious risk to health and well-
being, especially to our young ones. 
 
In light of this, I urge all parents to be vigilant and take the following preventive steps at home and in the 
community: 
1. Avoid water stagnation – Empty, cover, or treat containers that may collect water. 
2. Ensure proper waste disposal and cleanliness in your surroundings. 
3. Use mosquito repellents, nets, and wear protective clothing, especially during early mornings and evenings. 
4. Check your child’s school bag and water bottles regularly to ensure no water is being carried or collected 
unnecessarily. 
 
We at the school are committed to ensuring a clean and safe environment and will be conducting regular checks 
and awareness activities. Your cooperation is vital in reinforcing these habits at home. 
 
 PFA, a list of Do's and Don'ts and audio clippings issued by Directorate of Education in this regard for your kind 
perusal. 
 
Let us work together to prevent the spread of these diseases and keep our children healthy and safe. 
 
Regards 
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